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PATH IN THE FUTURE

Metro United Way

THANK YOU

As we hope you know, PATH is a completely volunteer run organization which
provides education and awareness around human trafficking at NO CHARGE to
requesting organizations. We rely on donations and grants to help fund our
work.

PATH participated in the 10th Annual KY Gives Day, sponsored by the Kentucky
Non-profit Network, on May 10th. We are so grateful to those who donated to
PATH on this day of giving. We raised over $500 to support our education
efforts.

Thanks also goes to Metro United Way of Louisville. PATH is the recipient of a
$5000 grant to help us develop a Train the Trainers Human Trafficking Academy
for Non-Clinical Employees among frontline workers encountering high-risk
populations of Latinx and people of color in Metro Louisville. Metro United Way
had this to say in part: "As Metro United Way continues to improve lives in our
community, we are proud of our strong partnerships with organizations that help everyone to
achieve their fullest potential. Our ongoing commitment to closing the education and wealth
gaps in our community is unwavering and stronger than ever. We remain grateful for your
partnership in joining us in this mission.

We are pleased to award your organization $5,000 through MUW’s recent Supports for
Human Trafficking Survivors Request for Proposals (RFP) in support of the work you are
doing..."



PATH IN THE FIELD

Visit PATH's website to schedule your FREE training today!

National Association of Social

@ N A S W Workers West Virginia Chapter

National Association of Social Workers Social work performs several roles
that may be especially suited in
addressing issues of human
trafficking. On May 5th, PATH virtually
presented Human Trafficking: Signs,
Strategies and Strengths to the West
Virginia chapter of the National
Association of Social Workers. The
presentation was designed to assist
social workers in identifying signs of
human trafficking, strategies for
response, and ways in which social
workers can build greater community
and professional awareness.

PATH IN THE BOARDROOM

Our board will elect a new slate of officers at the June meeting and then will
begin preparing for its annual strategic planning session in July.

PATH is always looking for community contributors. So if you have time and
would like to assist our collaboration, development, education or leadership
committees, send us a note: https://pathcoalitionofky.org/get-involved

PATH AND YOU



https://pathcoalitionofky.org/education
https://pathcoalitionofky.org/get-involved

Many thanks again to all who support PATH with their time, talent, and treasure.
And thanks to those organizations who have taken the initiative to have PATH
come educate their members about human trafficking.

Be The Key Lapel Pin Fundraiser by
Ms. Sam Gibson

The lapel pin is available for $10 through
October, 2022. Email

Sam.Bethekey@gmail.com if you would like

to purchase one.

Be sure to Like and Follow us on Facebook

Is the PATH newsletter going to your spam folder? Be sure to add Constant Contact to
your approved list of contacts so that this newsletter finds its way to your inbox on the first

try.
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